
IRVING, TX - May 17th, 2007 - Ever watched a pirate movie with 100 other pirates? 
That’s what you’ll be able to do at the Bilge Pumps Pirates of the Caribbean Movie 
Watching Parties! The pirate phenomenon that is sweeping the world will continue at the 
Movie Tavern in Bedford, TX where buccaneers, wenches, swashbucklers, pirate fans, 
and people who just like to dress like pirates will gather together to see the adventures of 
their beloved Capt. Jack. The entertainment will not stop with just a movie, though, as 
this party will be kicked off with a half-hour performance by the Bilge Pumps, a real 
pirate band specializing in pirate music and sea shanties infused with a huge dose of silly 
comedy. 
  There will be two parties on the opening weekend of Pirates of the Caribbean: At 
World’s End, Thursday, May 24th at 9:30 p.m. and Saturday, May 26th at 2:00 pm. 
Tickets are $17.50 for Thursday and $15.00 for Saturday and the prices include a 30 
minute Bilge Pumps pirate music and comedy show, an exclusive screening of the latest 
Pirates of the Caribbean movie with all of your pirate brethren, and a soft drink and 
popcorn with unlimited refills. 
  Tickets must be purchased in advance, so to reserve a seat for either day, go to the Bilge 
Pumps’ website at http://www.thebilgepumps.com and purchase tickets securely online, 
or call 214-415-9563 to buy over the phone.  
  Oh, and leave the eye patch at home, you’re going to want both eyes to see this event. 
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